
 
Doylestown Township 

Public Water & Sewer Advisory Committee-Meeting Minutes 
November 19, 2020 @ 5:30 PM 

 
 
 
Meeting was called to order 5:30PM October 15, 2020 by Chairman Joe VanHouten. In attendance: 
Keith Hass(DTMA Managing Director)  Gary Munklet (PWSAC member) 
Stephanie Mason(Township Manager)  Dan Wood (BOS Liaison)  
John Canterbury(Vice Chair, PWSAC member) Bob Salanik 
Bob Shaffer (PWSAC member) 
Jenny Kimbel (PWSAC member) 
 

1. PWSAC October 2020 Meeting Minutes approved by unanimous consent after motion to 
approve by Joe VanHouten and second by John Canterbury 
 

2.  Pebble Ridge and Wood Ridge update provided by Stephanie Mason and Keith Hass 
a. Sewer project update provided by Stephanie Mason. 
b. Public Water project update provided by Keith Hass of DTMA 

 
 

3. 537 Plan update discussed and PWSAC asked to provide feedback to Bucks Water & Sewer 
regarding the Doylestown Township Act 537 EDU Projections. Feedback provided during the 
meeting and Stephanie was to forward comments to BCWAS. Overall map was approved. 

 
4. Group discussed developing Educational Program for Testing Private Wells. Educational 

materials could be made into a handout; similar to On-Lot Septic System materials created in 
the past. Information available was shared by Jenny Kimbel and Joe Van Houten. 
 

 
With no further business, the meeting was ended. The next meeting of the Public Water & Sewer 
Advisory Committee is January 21, 2021 at 5:30pm. 
 
Meeting Minutes respectfully submitted by:  
 
Joe Van Houten 
 
 
 


